
 

 
Luke A. Bronin 

Mayor 
 

March 13, 2023 
 
Dear Hartford Homeowner, 

 
The City of Hartford and the Connecticut Green Bank are proud to continue to partner with 
clean energy provider PosiGen, to make affordable solar energy and energy efficiency upgrades 
more accessible to Hartford residents through the Solar for All program. 

 
Solar for All is a 25-year solar lease program that covers the full cost of installing, maintaining 
and insuring the solar system. There is no money down, no credit score requirement and no 
equipment to buy. There is no money out of pocket until all energy efficiency improvements 
have been made and the solar system is installed and producing. 

 
Over 200 Hartford homeowners have already installed solar energy with PosiGen and as a 
Hartford homeowner, you are eligible for a free home evaluation to determine whether solar 
power is right for you.  PosiGen Developer LLC is licensed to do business in Connecticut 
[License numbers HIC.0665487 and ELC.0205499-E1]. 

 
If you’d like to learn more, please join PosiGen on Monday, March 13th from 9:00 AM to 11:00 
AM at the City Hall Atrium, 550 Main Street. You can hear about the program, ask questions, 
and schedule a free home and utility bill assessment to see if this clean energy program is right 
for you. You can also call 866-767-4436 or visit www.PosiGen.com 

 
I hope you’ll take this opportunity to learn if solar energy is a good option for your family, and to 
help us make Hartford a more sustainable, environmentally-friendly community. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Luke A. Bronin 
Mayor 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

550 Main Street 
Hartford, Connecticut 06103 

Telephone (860) 757-9500 
Facsimile (860) 722-6606 
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